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I STRONGLY oppose this bill!!! I am an Oregon taxpayer and feel I along with the 

population of Oregon DESERVE our money back in this surplus. We are one of the 

highest taxed state in the country. This bill is criminal! Give us back our hard earned 

money if you have a surplus. This is absolutely ridiculous that this is even being 

considered. Do right by the state of Oregon!!  

Sincerely,  

One Pissed Off Oregon Citizen  


